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Dear Valued 555 Customers:

     Thank you very much for your loyalty and support over the years. To express our sincere gratitude,
we are pleased to announce promotion campaign for Korean items. Under the following conditions, customers

who order certain amount of Korean items will receive our original T-shirts. We hope this campaign will

help your sales and continued success.

Conditions

Based on each new order quantity : 

More than   500pcs. ⇒　10pcs.　T-shirts

More than 1,000pcs. ⇒　20pcs.　T-shirts

More than 2,000pcs. ⇒　30pcs.　T-shirts

More than 3,000pcs. ⇒　40pcs.　T-shirts

※From November 1st, 2015

NO.224
October,30th,2015

  305 Takano,Ritto,Shiga,520-3045,JAPAN
E-mail : info@sankei-555.co.jp

SANKEI INDUSTRY CO.,LTD.

555 Sales Promotion Campaign for KOREAN items

NEW ARRIVAL!!

555 Brand T-Shirts


